
This guided tour offers an introduction to how to use the 
library services and Online Public Access Catalog (OPAC) 
in Civic Library, and also welcomes you to the backyard 
area, the automatic library system, etc.

The April 15th issue of Akishima City Public Relations Newsletters 

says registration for this event is available until Tuesday, April 18th, 

but it is still available after Tuesday, April 18th.

Also, the following extra date and time have been added:

• Saturday, May 20th – 1:30 p.m. / 4 p.m.

Please apply for this event at each service desk of Civic Library or 

via phone (042-543-1523).

EXTRA DATE ADDED!


